Nursery Newsletter

November 9 - 13, 2020

This week we learned about Veterans Day, and what a
veteran is. We began talking about Thanksgiving and how
it started, what we are thankful for, and our favorite

French

e \We're going over
everything we've
learned so far and
we keep
improving our
memory and
pronunciation

ELA

Continued to work
with the letter A
through fracing
and writing, as
well as using our
soundbox

We read several
books: The Three
Little Pigs,
Blueberries for
Sal, Armadillo Ray

Thanksgiving food.

Math

e \We are perfecting

tracing, writing,
and recognizing
numbers 1-10
using our sand
and other fun
activities

We are continuing
to practice
counting and
writing
corresponding
numbers

Practical Life

e “A’is for apple

using a paper
plate

e Cutting and

glueing a turkey
template to
create our own
turkeys and telling
what we're
thankful for

Just as a reminder, we really aim for healthy eating habits and would

prefer not to have candy in lunches. Also, please remember to pack

weather appropriate clothing as we get closer to winter - boots, hats,
gloves, a second layer, efc.



